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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week, ending with our King’s Coronation Celebration.
Clubs Next Week
Clubs next week are as follows;

 All after school clubs finish at 4 pm.

Monday: BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED
Tuesday: Staff Meeting

Wednesday: Flag Football Years 5 and 6

Wed: Football Years 2-4

Thurs Lunchtime: Welsh Club
Thurs: Digi Leaders

Elwyn Owen Cup Thursday 4th May
A team of players took part in the Elwyn Owen Cup on Thursday 4th May at Deeside. They performed really well and all enjoyed the experience. Da iawn! Thank you to the staff members and parents/ carers who transported and supported the team.
Tuesday 9th May
ECO Day
We will be holding an ECO Day on Tuesday 9th May. Children should come to school in old clothes (that they do not mind getting dirty.) The day will be spent working on a range of activities to improve our school site for example, painting the pirate ship, planting bulbs, weeding the vegetable patches, making Eco friendly items. The ECO Committee have sent out a letter this week with further details. Ardderchog!
Rec – Year Two Trip to Xplore
On Thursday 11th May: Nursery to Year 2 pupils will be visiting Xplore in Wrexham.
The classes will be taking part in the following workshops;

 Nursery and Reception: Early Years Construction and Early Years Space

Years One and Two: Toybox Science and Living in Space

We look forward to hearing how they have got on!
King’s Coronation Celebration Friday 5th May (in school.)
We are celebrating the King’s Coronation in school today. This morning we have been working on activities to celebrate the Coronation and this afternoon, we are having a buffet and playing a range of games on the field.
Brynford Community Council
As previously posted on the website, the Community Council, are organising a Community ‘Bring your own picnic’ on Sunday 7th May from 1 until 4 pm on the Village Green. Further details are available on the website.
Language Day- Wednesday 17th May
We will be holding a Language Day on Wednesday 17th May. This is an opportunity to visit other classes and learn a range of languages including Welsh, German, French and Sign Language. 

THANK YOU
A HUGE THANK YOU to Mr and Mrs Roberts for helping us out with some fallen tree branches this week. This is much appreciated!

Attendance
Class One: 91.2%
Class Two: 93.8%
Class Three: 93.9%
Whole School Attendance: 93%
 Criw Cymraeg Update
The Criw Cymraeg are soon going to be opening the nurture hut on a Friday for Welsh snacks at a charge of 50p. Orders will be taken in Welsh and there will be lots of Welsh signs to help children speak Welsh in the area. Syniad dda iawn!
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Pa mis yw eich penblwydd?
We hope you all enjoy the King’s Coronation Bank holiday weekend. Let us hope that the weather is fine!
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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